
Madam Chair and Senate Human Services Committee,   
  
My name is Jody Vetter from District 32. I am in favor of Bill 1359. 
Currently only one caregiver is allowed per patient. To have only one 
caregiver for dosing around the clock 365 days a year is a great strain on 
care givers and patients.   
We need more transparency and I am glad to see improvements to the 
Marijuana Advisory Board.   
I would encourage a DO PASS for Bill 1359.   
Thank you,  
Jody Vetter   


